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DATE: February 28,201 1 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: Docket No. 090524-EM 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Martha C. Brown, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel m6 

Please place the attached letter fiom the City of Vero Beach in the above-referenced docket file. 
Thank you. 
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City of Vero Beach 
1053 - 20th PLACE - P O .  BOX 13R9 

VERO BEACH, FLORIDA - ,32961-1389 
Telephone: 1772) 978-4730 Fax: 1772) 97R-4733 

OFFICE OF THE 
CITY ATTORNEY 

February21,2011 

Martha C. Brown, Esq. 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 090524-EM Complaint of Faherty and Heran regarding 
City of Vem Beach -Data Request 

Dear Ms. Brown: 

Pursuant to your telephone discussion with Mr. John Lee, the City’s acting electric utilities 
director, the City of Vero Beach respectiilly requests an extension of ten (10) working days to 
make its response to the February 10, 201 1 data request in the above-referenced matter. If the 
extension is granted, the City will file an original and five copies of the requested information by 
Thursday, March 17,201 1. 

The City of Vero Beach City Council was advised of the request for information at its meeting 
on Tuesday, February 1 5‘h in conjunction with obtaining direction regarding retention of legal 
counsel in this matter. At that time it was noted that four (4) of the data requests were related to 
the Cost of Service study filed September 18, 2009 in support of requested tariff changes. The 
City staff suggested that the data requested should come from the City’s consulting firm that 
prepared the Cost of Service study. To allow for the consulting firm to have time to receive, 
analyze and answer the questions, it was suggested that the City Attorney’s office request an 
extension. In the interim, City staff is accumulating the requested data and once the information 
is provided by the consulting firm, the City will be able to forward a complete response. 

Please let us know if you have any questions regarding this request. 
assistance. 

Thank you for your 

Acting City Attorney 

CC: Stephen J. Faherty and Glenn Fraser Heran 
Monte Falls, Interim City Manager 
John Lee, Acting Electric Utilities Director 
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